Volleyball continues to be the Big Daddy at the club and the sand on the
courts seems hardly to have a chance to settle before it is flying through
the air again under feet of determined-to-win players.

The ever popular Kane-Wahine tournament, held August 13th and 14th
produced some very interesting results. In partnership teams as assigned by
the Volleyball Committee, Carol Sorrell and Bill Heilbron turned out to be
the best matched. Reason for this is that they took first place. May Balding
and Ron Sorrell followed them 'round the bend for 2nd place, which always
means a good performance, no matter what. In this particular 2nd place,
however, Ron Sorrell still doesn’t believe the outcome is true. "My wife took
me to the cleaners,” he said. "She’s been playing volleyball for two years
and I've been playing for 14, and she beats me. How about that?”

Anita Whiting and Bill Baird placed 3rd in the tournament and a good
time was had by all. This is the first year that the Volleyball Committee has
assigned partners to each other it's the concensus from participants and spec-
tators alike that the new look has proven to be a popular one.



